
From: Timme Helzer <helzert@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2016 9:37 PM 
Subject: Re: Hayden Island Plan council files 
To: Igarta, Denver <denver.igarta@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: Timme Helzer <helzert@comcast.net> 
 
 
Thank you, Denver, for the insightful conversation late Friday afternoon, and these hyperlinks 
from your PBOT archives.  All of it will help me communicate most accurately and completely 
with my many neighbors who have been very surprised, under-informed, and quite upset with the 
re-emergence of the city’s bike path “plans” for Hayden Island.  Some may even have imagined 
hearing D-12 Cat engines revving in the background.  
 
Although you and your colleagues have brought out many clarifications and timely changes in 
the last few days, many safety, accessibility, and feasibility issues remain, mainly along the 
Columbia River, from The Waterside and Red Lion Hotel west, all the way to Granny’s Cove 
near the railroad bridge, around the west end of the Manufactured Home Community, and east 
through the Jantzen Beach Mall.    
 
I look forward to continuing our conversations about these remaining issues in the weeks ahead, 
to work for their mutually agreeable resolution.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Timme  
 


